
VIA ELECTRONIC AND U.S. MAIL 

May 30, 2019 

Melanie A. Bachman, Esq.
Executive Director/Staff Attorney
The Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 

Re: EM-UI-015-160930e - The United Illuminating Company notice of intent to modify 
an existing energy facility located at 120 Henry Street, Bridgeport, Connecticut - 
Notice of Completion of Construction 

Dear Attorney Bachman: 

In compliance to the conditions specified in the Council's decision, dated October 24, 
2016, in the above referenced matter, The United Illuminating Company (“UI”) submits 
this letter of completion. There were no material changes or deviations to these 
modifications.

UI regrets that it failed to provide a completion date in a timely fashion and 
hereby notifies the Council that the project was completed on  January 7, 2019.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (203) 499-2586 with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Amy Hicks 
Outreach Specialist 
The United Illuminating Company 

cc:

  

The Honorable Joseph P. Ganim, Mayor, City of Bridgeport 
Kimberly G. Staley, Chief Administrative Officer, City of Bridgeport
Thomas F. Gill, Director of Planning & Economic Development, City of Bridgeport 

180 Marsh Hill Road, Orange, CT 06477 
Telephone 203.499.2586 
www.uinet.com  

An equal opportunity employer




